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In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 40A, Section 5, the Swansea Planning Board
will hold a public hearing on Monday May 3, 2021, at 7:00 PM via Zoom, to solicit public
comment regarding a proposed rezoning of Map 74, Lots 23 & 24C (610 GAR Hwy), which is
currently split-zoned Business B and Manufacturing to Manufacturing in its entirety. There will
be no physical location for this public hearing due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Any person interested in or wishing to be heard on the above matter should email John P. Hansen
Jr., AICP, Town Planner, at jhansen(@/town.swansea.ma.us for the Zoom instructions. The full
text of this article is available also by emailing the Town Planner.

Scott N. Adams, Chairman
Swansea Planning Board



